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                                                                                                                     9th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

FABULOUS HARD WORK 

 

To celebrate the tremendous hard work and determination that Year 6 children have 

shown towards their learning so far this year, we plan to offer them some treats such as 

biscuits, popcorn, pizza and ice cream as an afternoon snack once all of our SATs are 

completed.  

 

As we will be eating the food in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information. 

 

STOP PRESS! Our fabulous PTFA are almost ready to send out details of how to order 

this year’s Year 6 hoodies – watch this space! 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Year 6 Team 


